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BOIL WATER NOTICE 

8/26/25 

Due to reduced pressure and a break in the line, the Texas Commission on 
Environmental Quality has required that a “Boil Water Notice be issued for the 
public water system that may include ALL CARO WATER SUPPLY CUSTOMERS the 
areas are FM 2664 and all roads north of FM 2664 including FM 1087 and parts of 
FM 2864, and any area that was without water due to reduced pressure and 
break in the line. 

To ensure destruction of all harmful bacteria and other microbes, water for 
drinking, cooking, and ice making should be boiled and cooled prior to use for 
drinking water or human consumption purposes. The water should be brought to 
a vigorous rolling boil and then boiled for TWO minutes. 

In lieu of boiling, individuals may purchase bottled water or obtain water from 
some other suitable source of drinking water or human consumption purposes. 

When it is no longer necessary to boil the water, Caro Water Supply Corporation 
will notify customers that the boil water notice has been rescinded, and NO 

LONGER necessary to boil their water. 

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water. 

If you have any questions, please contact our office at 936 564-3078. 

Caro Water Supply Management 


